ANNONCES ET NOUVELLES

The Société Américaine de Philosophie is meeting in New York
in December (in conjunction with the APA meeting). Our session has
been scheduled for Saturdday, December 28, 1991, from 9 a.m. to 11
a.m., in the O’Neil room of the New York Marriott Marquis Hotel. Here
is the program:

1. Tom Rockmore, Duquesnes University, "the Reception of Heidegger
in Recent French Thought.”
2. Hugh Silverman, SUNY at Stony Brook, "Difference and the
Differend - Derrida and Lyotard.”
3. David Williams, University of Sheffield, "Condorcet and the
Enlightenment."
. Peter Caws, COMMENTATOR
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PLEASE NOTE: A brief business meeting will take place after the
session. All members of the Société Américaine de Philosophie de
Langue Frangaise are cordially invited to attend. In the meantime, if you
have suggestions or concerns which you would like to have discussed
during the meeting, please forward these to the Society’s President, C.
Michael, 5 Moraine Terrace, DeKalb, Illinois 60115.

* k %

INVITATION: If you intend to be at the Conference, please visit with
us; as usual, we are planning to have "a reception table" in the banquet
room of the hotel the evening of the 27th; you are invit€d to join us and
meet with some of the society’s members.
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